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LAST EXTENSION FOR REGISTRATION, ACADEMIC YEAR 2021-2022

The Management of the University of Rwanda informs Year One and ongoing Undergraduate
students who started the academic year 2021-2022 on 16t May 2022 and were unable to
register within the set registration period, that the online registration system will remain open
until 06" June 2022 midnight, and all concerned students are expected to have registered
by that date.

Specifically, year One students who will have not registered at that time will be replaced
by those on the waiting list.

This is the last deadline for registration and after that date, registration cases will not be
accepted. Registration is done online after paying the required fees as stated in UR Fee
structure, accessible on UR Website.

Students are informed that they are not allowed to attend classes when they did not
register, and they should contact their respective Campus Registry .for any technical
assistance.

Done at Kigali, on 26™ May 2022
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